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CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM State of Wisconsin 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

June 21, 1995 

Jim Kritlow, NCD 

Scott Watson, NCD 

Sediment Sampling SOW 
C.M. Chritiansen Site 

FILE REF: ERRP 

Jim, thanks for the oportunity to review the sediment sampling scope of work. 

Frankly, I have nothing to add. The only comment I would share is that we 
will not be doing any oil & grease sampling as part of the site remedial 
investigation. I believe that DRO will cover all of our concerns for heavy 
hydrocarbons. 

If your sampling team would like for me to develope the site safety plan I 
would be happy to do so. I will need to develope one for ERP work as well. 
Let me know. 

Again, my thanks to you and your WRM team for your outstanding cooperation and 
support on this project. 

cc: Connie Antonuk, NCO 
Bob Strous, SW/3 




